
WATER TREATMENT CHANGE NOTICE 

ON MAY 31st WE WILL BE CONVERTING OUR WATER 

TREATMENT FROM MONOCHLORAMINES (CHLORINE GAS AND 

LIQUID AMMONIA) TO FREE CHLORINE (CHLORINE GAS ONLY) 

AS PER STATED BY TCEQ. THIS IS SOMETHING WE ARE 

REQUIRED TO DO EVERY JUNE. AS THE TREATMENT PROCESS 

TRANSITIONS FROM ONE TO THE OTHER, THERE WILL BE A 

SLIGHT CHLORINE SMELL IN THE WATER. DON’T BE ALARMED, 

IT’S NATURAL AS THE PROCESS CHANGES. OUR WATER WILL 

STILL BE IN THE RANGE OF LEVELS OF DOSAGE REQUIRED. THE 

SMELL WILL DISSIPATE IN A COUPLE OF DAYS. ON JULY 1ST, WE 

WILL TRANSITION BACK TO MONOCHLORAMINES AND THERE 

WILL ALSO BE A SLIGHT CHANGE IN THE SMELL OF OUR WATER 

FOR A COUPLE OF DAYS. IF YOU HAVE ANY QUESTIONS OR 

CONCERNS, FEEL FREE TO CONTACT US. 

THANK YOU SINCERELY, 

CORY PETREY 

CITY OF MILES 

WATER SUPERINTENDENT 

 

      

      


